WILTSHIRE TABLE TENNIS ASSOCIATION

Rules for Kathleen Waters Memorial Trophy

1. The award shall be a perpetual trophy and called ‘The Kathleen Waters Memorial Trophy’.

2. It shall be awarded annually for the services to table tennis in Wiltshire.

3. Any member of the Association shall be eligible for nomination.

4. Nominations shall be made by:-

a) Registered clubs

b) Local leagues

c) The Wiltshire Table Tennis Executive Committee.

5. Recommendations shall be in writing stating all relevant details.

a) Those made by Clubs shall firstly be submitted to the local league committee.  Additional information and details shall be added by that committee as appropriate.

b) The WTTA Executive Committee shall only recommend a person or persons not associated with a local league or registered club.

c) All recommendations shall be forwarded to the General Secretary of the WTTA by January 31st and signed by two responsible club or league officers.

d) All recommendations received by the General Secretary shall be scrutinised by the Executive Committee who shall verify the validity of the content details only.

6. The ETTA General Secretary (currently Robert Sinclair) shall act as adjudicator or others as necessary.

7. The Trophy shall be presented either at the AGM or some other suitable occasion as recommended by the Executive Committee.

8. The trophy must be returned to the General Secretary by March 31st each year.

9. The winners of the Trophy may not be nominated again for a period of three years.

10. The persons previously nominated, who were unsuccessful in the one year will be submitted again for consideration for the following year.

‘Kathleen Waters Memorial Trophy’


